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Bartomeu Escandell, the councillor of the president's office of the Formentera Council, met
today with Ramón García, president of the college of veterinarians of the Balearic Islands.
Escandell described the day's gathering as the first contact in what would hopefully lead to
cooperation between the two groups. The goal behind the partnership, said Escandell, is to
push for animal welfare and, in so doing, for public health in general. The councillor also spoke
to the veterinarians about Formentera's project to revive the island's farming sector. 
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